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Comments: This is an absolutely inappropriate attempt by an out-of-state corporation to capitalize on the "Great

Sell-Out" of Montana. They are looking to do nothing more than further commercialize and profit from one of

Montana's natural resources. The Holland lake area should either be maintained in it's current state or returned

to an even more natural state allowing non-profitable use by all recreationalists desiring to do so.

The idea that this needs to be approved on an expedited schedule is also ludicrous. The soon-to-be new owners

make themselves out to be a small family owned business but are one of the largest ski resort operators in North

America. They have plenty of time and money to afford the appropriate environmental assessments and impact

statements.

Most articles referencing POWDR compare them to Boyne Resorts (Big Sky owners), Aspen Skiing Company,

Alterra Mountain Company, and Vail resorts. These types of businesses care only for profit and have no desire to

maintain the natural integrity of Montana.


